
To  Note:

We hope to produce a newsletter for distribution in the early weeks of October, 
explaining some changes to the Board of Directors, and announcing more news and 
events. But for now, here are the election results from the Annual Membership 
Meeting of September 23rd :

Vice President................................. Jeff Miller

Treasurer........................................ Sue Perkins

Assistant Treasurer....................... Angella Sears

Maintenance / Operations............  Mike McCarthy

Asst Maint (Director-at-Large)....  Peter Bartlett

Secretary........................................   Liz Peacan

Director-at-Large..........................   Mike Thibedau

And of course, our incumbents :
                      Donna Rollins (President) and Shirley Baker-Stewart (Asst Secretary)

~ !

Another exciting development at the meeting was the 
announcement of the Board’s decision to honor our own H Peter 
Bartlett for his many, many years of service to this community by 
naming the former Maintenance Shed.....the Bartlett Shed. Peter 
was surprised, and membership was grateful. Check out the 
plaque when you can!
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